
 
 
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 

 
 

 

Spring Term 2023 
 

Spring Half Term 
 

Last Day of Term – Friday 

31st March 2023 – School 

Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 

Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 29th May –  

Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 

21st July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 

Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 

The Kings Coronation 

Monday 8th May  

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 56        Friday 24th Feb 2023 

Our Value this term is: 

Miss Plumridge and Miss Small are giving up 
ALL sweet things, such as chocolate, biscuits 

and sweets, for Lent. 
 

 

WARNING 
Please do not attempt to feed 

them! 

What are giving up 
for Lent? 

School is closed  due to Strike Action 



 

 
 

Percentage of children  
who read at home this week 

 

Golden YR—46% 
Diamond Y1—75% 
Heroes Y2—82% 

Stardust  Y3—54% 
Aladdin Y4—96% 
Mars  Y5—86% 

Cosmic Y6—81% 

Please make sure 
your child reads 

each evening and 
don’t forget to sign 
their reading diary. 

If your child is to be away 
from school for any reason, 
please call the main school 

number and select ‘option 1’ 
to leave a brief message. 

Please include your child’s 
name. class and reason for 

absence. 
 

The schools main number is: 

0207 274 7012 

Parents and carers, please  
Call the school before 9.30 am if 
your child is to be absent from 

school for any reason.  

Attendance  
Percentages 
Last Week 

 

YR—98% 
Y1—96% 
Y2—96% 
Y3—93% 
Y4—92% 
Y5—80%
Y6—95% 

Number of      
Children Late 

Before the Close of 
Register 

 

 

YR— 7 
Y1— 6 
Y2— 6 
Y3— 7 
 Y4—11 
 Y5— 1  
  Y6—11 

Number of      
Children Late After 

the Close of    
Register 

 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—1 
Y4—1 
Y5—1 
Y6—1 

Parents, please help improve your 
child’s attendance and timekeeping. 

Year 5 made and enjoyed  
Pancakes on Shrove 

Tuesday  
 

The children had a    
‘yummy’ time clearing the  
cupboards of eggs, sugar 

and fats in time for the 
abstinence and fasting of 

the season of Lent. 

 

Monday  
13th 
March 
2023 
 
The children 
will  take part in 
the Little Lea 
Hen Workshop 

Because of the strike we will be celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 1st 
March 2023.  

We will be joined by the author of ‘From 
Root to Shoot’ Elisha Ricketts.   

‘From Root to Shoot’ is a  story that      
promotes  self-
belief as well as 
an understanding 
of family heritage 
and genealogy.  

Children will have 
the opportunity to 
ask the author 
questions.   

There will also be 
an opportunity to       
purchase a 
signed copy of the book, which has 
been discounted to £6 for this event.  




